
 

Uniform Reminders: 

Shoulder length hair must be tied back. 

No jewuhellery including earrings. 

No nail varnish. 

No shaved or patterned hairstyles or hair gel. 

Sensible hair accessories – no big bows. 

Wear your own clothes on your birthday! 

Our PE days are: Monday and Tuesday 

PE kits must be worn to school on these 

days. 

Your child will need: Black shorts/skort; 

trainers and black pumps; a white PE 

top and a hoodie, school jumper or car-

digan on PE days.  

Our sports will be: 

Healthy Heads and gymnastics  

In History: we will be learning all about World War Two. 

We will be exploring questions such as: Why children 

were evacuated, how propaganda was used in WW2, 

what it was like to ration, what role women played in the 

war and why the war started.  

In Science:  we will investigate the properties of different 

materials in order to recommend materials for particular 

functions depending on these properties.  

In English we will be 

• Reading The Lion, the Witch and the 

Wardrobe.  

• We will be writing non-chronological 

reports based on mythical creatures.  

• We will be writing a narrative based on 

the book and making changes to write 

our own versions.  

In Maths we will be learning: 

• Place value up to 1,000,000 

• Addition and subtraction with more than 

four digits.  

• Multiplication: multiples, factors, prime 

numbers, squared numbers.  

• Dividing numbers by 10, 100 and 1000.  

In RE, we will be studying 

Hinduism this half term.  

Our overarching question this 

year will be about finding out 

where people can go for 

guidance about how to live their 

lives.  

Homework: 

Reading: Please encourage your child to read 

as much as possible as this will help with 

their progression. If your child is on a reading 

scheme, they must read their book three 

times before changing their book. Books will 

be changed once a week. Diaries will be used 

to communicate homework weekly. Your 

child should bring their book and diary every 

day. Free choice readers can return books 

when finished.  

Spellings: This will be set using Spelling shed 

and a weekly assignment will be set in line 

with our spelling lessons.  

Maths: Diagnostic questions or Timestables 

Rockstars will be set every Friday. These 

should be completed by the following week.  

Logins can be found in the front of your 

child’s diary. 
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